
HB 1189 -- Pawnbrokers

Sponsor:  Allen

Currently, a pawnbroker must require specified proof of
identification from every person from whom the pawnbroker
receives sold or pledged property.  This bill specifies that it
must be a valid proof of identification which also includes the
person’s name and date of birth.

The provision requiring a pawnbroker to hold property acquired
from a seller without proof of identification for a period of 30
days is repealed.
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